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DOMESTIC500g

C-I-L

Soil and Lawn Insect Dust

CHLORISECT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 19688 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:

chlorpyrifos................. 0.5%

NU-GRO CORPORATION
Woodstock, Ontario N4S 8P6
Laval, Quebec  H7S 1G3

Calgary, Alberta  T2H 2S1

C-I-L Soil and Lawn Insect Dust is an effective insecticide for 
lawns, soil, ornamentals, vegetables and houseplants.

DIRECTIONS

2.4 g = 1 teaspoon

VEGETABLES: For control of cutworms apply if damage is expected.  
Use on broccoli, Brussels sprouts, cabbage, Chinese cabbage, 
cauliflower, carrots, celery, cucumbers, green peppers, onions, 
potatoes, sweet corn and tomatoes.  Apply dust to soil around 
plant at a rate of 70 g per 10 m of row.  Do not use on green 
bunching onions.  For control of potato flea beetle and tarnished 
plant bug on potatoes apply dust to plant at a rate of 35 g per 
10 m of row.  Repeat weekly as needed.  Do not make more than 
nine applications during one season.

Crop Days to wait between last
application and harvest



Broccoli 32
Brussels sprouts 32
Cabbage 32
Carrots 60
Chinese cabbage 32
Cauliflower 32
Celery 70
Cucumbers 60
Green peppers 40
Onions 60
Potatoes  7
Sweet Corn 70
Tomatoes 70

LAWNS:  To control White Grubs and the grubs of the European 
Chafer and Japanese Beetle, apply 425 g per 10 m2.  Apply in late 
July or August when grubs are small and are feeding on the grass 
roots just below the soil surface.  Immediately after dusting, 
water the lawn thoroughly.  To control Chinch Bugs and Ants, 
apply 225 g per 10 m2 of lawn at the first sign of damage and 
repeat as required.  Water thoroughly and keep off until dry.  
Treat ant nest & trails.

ORNAMENTAL PLANTS & SHRUBS:  Soil Treatment - To control Ants, 
Crickets, Earwigs, Sowbugs, Spiders, Cutworms, White Grubs, 
European Chafer Larvae, and Japanese Beetle Larvae.  Dust turf or 
soil around plants to give good coverage.  Apply 425 g per 10 m2.  
Make no more than 2 applications per season.

ORNAMENTAL SHRUBS:  Foliar treatment - To control Aphids, Mites, 
Scales, Spittlebugs, Thrips and Whiteflies, dust plant lightly to 
give uniform coverage of upper and lower surfaces of leaves.

HOUSE PLANTS:  If possible remove plants outside for treatment.  
For soil insects, apply dust lightly to soil around plant.  For 
foliar insects, thoroughly cover leaf surfaces.  Repeat as needed 
- no more than once every 2 months.

NOTE:  DO NOT USE ON ROSES, AZALEAS, CAMELLIAS, POINTSETTIAS, 
GERANIUMS, OXALIS, COLEUS OR VARIEGATED IVY.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid inhaling dust  
or contact with eyes, skin or clothing.  May cause irritation to  
eyes or skin.  Wash thoroughly after use.  Avoid contamination of  
food, feed, utensils, drinking water or any body of water.  Wash  
contaminated floor surfaces, utensils and clothing with soap and  
water.  Keep children and pets off dusted lawn areas until 



watered  and dry.  This product is toxic to fish and crustaceans.

DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty container in household garbage.  Do 
not reuse container.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, induce vomiting by giving patient 1 or 
2 glasses of water and inserting finger down throat.  Do not give 
anything by mouth to an unconscious person. Obtain medical 
attention. If on skin, wash with soap and water.  If in eyes, 
flush with water  and obtain medical attention.

TOXICOLOGY:  Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  Treat 
symptomatically.  Atropine by injection only is an antidote.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the 
terms set out in the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes 
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling 
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.

For additional product information or in case of emergency, 
spills or fire call toll-free 1-800-268-2806.

C-I-L and CHLORISECT are trademarks of ICI Canada Inc. 
NU-GRO Corporation is a Registered User.
Contains DURSBAN brand of chlorpyrifos.  DURSBAN is a registered 
trademark of DowElanco.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management 
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label 
information.  This service and this information do not replace 
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any 
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this 
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not 
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from 
reliance upon this service.
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